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The Central Office administrative team has thoroughly reviewed the seven 
ambitious opportunities derived during the Entry Plan process and determined 
where these opportunities would best fit into the current strategic plan.   

1. Student Growth Model 
2. Special Education 
3. Professional Development System 
4. Kindergarten Day 
5. STEAM (science, technology, engineering, art, and math) 
6. 21st Century Experiential Learning 
7. Facilities/Environmental Design 

 
The team also evaluated the current strategic plan goals and identified those that 
were completed.  Goals were also reviewed for continuation while other goals 
were determined to be “everyday business.” These goals were no longer deemed 
strategic, however, do represent the typical work or process of the District. 
 
Revised strategic goals for the 2015-2016 were prioritized and reviewed with 
building administrators.  The administrative team also analyzed the volume of 
work to ensure that there are fewer goals so the workload would be conducive 
for quality process and products. 
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A small representative team of staff, parents, and administrators has been 
identified to wordsmith the District’s Shared Vision, based on the feedback from 
many constituents.  This process will take place over the next two weeks. 
 
A revised strategic plan and draft Shared Vision will be presented to the School 
Board at the June 9, 2015, meeting. 
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